Mak, Chanda (ATG)

Subject: FW: Non-CP CCTN #274336 - FW: Contact AGO - 911 Outage fining for more money
Attachments: SaveData.txt

From: dferickson@aol.com [mailto:dferickson@aol.com]
Sent: Tuesday, January 12, 2016 10:40 AM

To: ATG WWW Email AGO temporary

Subject: Contact AGO - 911 Outage fining for more money

The following message has been submitted to staff at the Attorney General's Office. While we make every effort to
respond promptly, depending on the complexity of your request and the volume of messages received, it may take more
time for our staff to respond. We appreciate your patience. Please do not respond directly to this message the as ATG
WWW Email AGO mailbox is unmonitored. If you need to reach us again, please return to this form:
https://fortress.wa.gov/atg/formhandler/ago/ContactForm.aspx

Erickson, Don F

Email Address: dferickson@aol.com

Address:

16104 131st PISE
Renton WA 98058
Address Type: Home

Phone: 425-235-1206
Phone Type: Home

Subject: 911 Outage fining for more money
Message: Bob,
My concern with asking for a larger fine is all consumers will pay in higher rates and there will still be issues and no
money to correct. | do understand they make a profit.
There are times when equipment fails or people fail, just look at our state department of corrections.

If the current fine cover any investigation that the Ag office has done that should be enough.

Previous Contact: No
Date:

Regarding:
Declared By Name and Date:

Name: Don F. Erickson
Date: 1/12/2016
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Submitted on: 1/12/2016 10:40:26 AM

Consumer protection issues constantly change, with new scams and threats emerging every week. To be automatically
notified, please consider signing up for one or more of our newsletters (http://eepurl.com/bd6bM5) to keep up-to-date
on the latest AGO news, opinions, consumer alerts, Ask the AG columns, and blog posts.

You can also follow us on the social networking sites Twitter (http://www.twitter.com/agowa), YouTube
(http://www.youtube.com/washingtonago) and Facebook (https://www.facebook.com/WAStateAttorneyGeneral).
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